
HAVE YOU EVER WORKED 
WITH CHILDREN OR 

PROTECTED ADULTS?
If the answer is “yes” then you will probably be a member of the 
PVG Scheme administered by Disclosure Scotland.

This means that you will be subject to ongoing monitoring 
(continuous updating) in order to keep your vetting information 
up to date.

Have your personal/contact details changed?

Are you unsure whether you are part of the PVG Scheme?

Do you wish to leave the PVG Scheme?

It is crucial that we have the correct personal details on record 
for you in order to maintain our safeguarding role in Scotland.

If “yes” to any of the above questions please contact 
Disclosure Scotland

email – DSupdate@disclosurescotland.gsi.gov.uk

Telephone – 0300 020 0040


